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07/12/2019  14:34:062019/5356/P OBJ Barrie Tankel I represent The Belsize Society.  I object to this application

 is unacceptable, 

¿  The proposed ground floor side extension is unacceptable making the existing ground floor extension is too 

large and no longer subordinate to the host building. 

¿  The proposed 1st floor extension is not subordinate to the host building in height and scale and harmful to 

its character appearance. It would be out of keeping to the character and appearance of the local 

Conservation Area and will be an overdevelopment of the host building.
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